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DBAA ANNUAL MEETING 

March 4, 2017 

 

President Marty Nathan called the meeting to order at 1:45 pm at the Marriott Perimeter, 
welcoming members of Unit 253 and guests.   

Marty reported our new Unit 253 is strong financially (financial statements were available 
at the meeting and on the website).   
 
Presentations were made to those receiving Ace of Clubs and Mini-McKenney awards. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 pm. 

  


